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This bill conflates full auto Sears with accessories to firearms that are not only legal, 

but do not create a fully automatic firearm.  

 

There are existing federal laws in place that restrict full auto firearms.  Creating 

ambiguity will create criminals out of law abiding citizens and be redundant when 

‘glock switches’ are already illegal (10 year/ $250k fine).  

 

Why more performative bills? We have an opportunity and obligation to push gun 

safety and responsible firearms ownership. 


